DAVE JONES

Insurance Commissioner

July 30, 2015

The Honorable Dean D. Flippo, District Attorney
Monterey County District Attornev’s Office

P.O. Box 1131

Salinas, CA 93902

Re: Grant Award for Workers’ Compensation Insurance Fraud
Fiscal Year 2015-2016

Dear District Attorney Flippo:

I'am pleased to inform you that Monterey County has been awarded $660,000 for
the Fiscal Year 2015-16 Workers’ Compensation Insurance Fraud Program. This
decision was made in consultation with the Fraud Assessment Commission. In
accordance with the California Insurance Code, this grant award is to be used for
the investigation and prosecution of workers’ compensation insurance fraud.

For Fiscal Year 2015-2016, a total funding amount of $34,951,831 will be distributed
to 37 District Attorney Offices in California representing 42 counties.

Thank you for your efforts in submitting the Request for Application. | look forward
to working with you in the battle against workers’ compensation insurance fraud.

If you have any questions regarding your participation in the Workers’
Compensation insurance Fraud Program, please contact Lori Namba, Senior
Manager, Local Assistance Unit, at (916) 854-5791 or at
lori.namba@insurance.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

DAVE JONES
Insurance Commissioner

cc: Mr. Edward Hazel, Managing Deputy District Attorney
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